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Notice date:  2/6/2023 
To:   Humana Healthy Horizons® in Ohio Provider Network 
From:   Humana Healthy Horizons in Ohio 
Subject:   Newborn Enrollment 

 

 
Newborn Enrollment 

Dear Medicaid provider, 

 
Humana Healthy Horizons® in Ohio begins coverage of newborns on the date of birth when the 
newborn’s mother is a member of Humana Healthy Horizons. Although a prior authorization for the 
delivery is not required, the Medicaid Notification of Birth Form is necessary. The delivery hospital is 
required to complete and send this form (Humana Healthy Horizons in Ohio Medicaid Notification of 
Birth) (https://apps.humana.com/marketing/documents.asp?file=5019248) to our Utilization 
Management department within 24 business hours of delivery. Instructions for submission appear on 
the form. Once a newborn is enrolled, you can verify eligibility for the newborn on the provider portal 
at Availity.com (https://www.availity.com/). 
 
If you have any questions, call 877-856-5707, Monday – Friday, 7 a.m. – 8 p.m., Eastern time. 
 
Thank you for the continued care of your Humana Healthy Horizons in Ohio-covered patients. 
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